
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Michael.Eads@independentmail.comMichael.Eads@independentmail.com

Date: 9/21/2016 4:40:11 PM
Subject: Re: Tech college funding

Thanks Chaney. 


Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Sep 21, 2016, at 3:39 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “Workforce development is one of the governor’s top 
priorities, and that’s why we proposed funding for tech school programs such as ReadySC and Pathways, and 
signed into law nearly $65 million in capital projects for tech schools across the state last year.”
 
ON BACKGROUND: Beyond her support for tech schools in the budget, Governor Haley has produced 
recruitment videos for tech schools and works with private industry to encourage them to donate equipment to 
these facilities, relieving the taxpayer of the capital cost.
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